
Website address: www.st-judes.lambeth.sch.uk 

Dear parents and carers 
  
welcome back to another exciting year at St Jude's, it has been 
lovely to see you all and the children return to school safely after 
the holidays.  Thank you for your postcards sharing some of your 
adventures which I was able to share in our first assembly this 
week. 
  
Classteachers are looking forward to meeting you all in the  
introductory talks that begin next week.  This will be an opportunity 
to find out about class routines and expectations for the 
year.  We will also  share our exciting new school vision which we 
are launching this year.  
  
I am available to meet with parents on Wednesday afternoons, I 
am also available from 8.00am most mornings, so please make an 
appointment if you would like to discuss anything with me. 
  
Thank you to parents for completing the questionnaire at the end 
of the summer term, if you have not completed one and would like 
to, please pick up a form from the school office. Please return 
forms by Friday 16th September. The feedback was  
overwhelmingly positive, it has also helped us to make some 
changes in order to further improve.  The completed results will be 
shared on the website in October. 
  
Best wishes for the new school year! 
 

Miss New 

 Introductory Talk for Parents 
 
Please put these dates and times into your diary.  These 
evenings are an opportunity for all parents to find out 
about the curriculum, expectations and routines.   
Meetings are kept to 1 hour.   
 
It is extremely important that all parents (a family 
representative 14yrs or older may attend) as a lot of  
information is shared and much discussion will take 
place.  It is also an opportunity to meet other parents. 

 
INTRODUCTORY TALK FOR PARENTS DATES 
 
Class 6 - Monday 12th September @ 5.30pm - 6.30pm 
Class 4 - Wednesday 14th September @ 5.30pm - 6.30pm 
Class 2 - Thursday 15th September @ 5.30pm - 6.30pm 
Class 3-  Monday 19th September @ 5.30pm - 6.30pm 
Class 5  - Wednesday 21st September @ 5.30pm - 6.30pm 
Class 1 - Thursday 22nd September @ 5.30pm - 6.30pm 
Reception - Thursday 29th September @ 5.30pm - 
6.30pm 

     
 

    Saints of the Week &  
Worker of the week 

 

 
 

SAINTS OF THE  
WEEK  

 
Finley & Noah in Class 
6 for giving up their 
time to ensure St 
Jude’s FM went live as 
soon as we returned 
on Wednesday.  Thank 
you! 

WORKER OF THE 
WEEK  

 

Kian in Class 4 for  
active listening and total 
focus everyday this 
week. 

Packed lunches & snacks in school 
  

Children are not to bring in sweets, crisps, cereal bars or fizzy 
drinks into school.  These items are banned.  Please support us 
with this by not allowing your child to buy sweets before school 
starts.  We have "Healthy School Status" and therefore promote 
the eating of fruit and vegetables.  If your child attends a club  
after school they are permitted to bring in fruit to eat before the 
club starts. 
  
We are a nut free school - and because traces of nuts are found 
in some cereal bars - these are also banned, due to the risk for 
children with allergies.   
  
Please support us with these rules so that children stay healthy 
and safe. 
 
Thank you  
Miss New 

Unauthorised Absence 
 

 

 
 

Dear parents and carers, 
 

Please support us with the school attendance  
procedures, please give a reason why your child is  
absent from school - especially if leaving a message  
on the school answer phone.   
 
If you do not give us a reason the absence will be  
unauthorised.    
 
Thank you   
Miss New & Miss Alexandru 



 School Meals - Price Increase 

 
As from 1

st
 September 2016 the price of a school meal will be as 

follows:-    £2.26 per day = £11.30 per week. 
 
Over the years we have tried to keep the  cost of school meals 
down as we possibly could.    However, due to cuts in our school 
budget we find we can no longer subsidise the cost of school 
meals and have to charge parents the price that the  catering  
provider will be charging the school.   
 
PARENT PAY 
If you would like to make on line payments for your child’s school 
meals, please visit www.parentpay.com  
 

Infants - Children in our infants department do not have to pay 
for school meals. 
 
The prices for school meals for the next school year will be as  
follows:- 

 Autumn Term 
7.9.16 – 21.10.16 
6 weeks & 3 days = £74.58 
 

1.11.16 – 21.12.16 

7 weeks & 2 days = £83.62 

Spring Term 
5.1.17 – 11.2.17  
5 weeks & 3 days = £63.28 
 

21.2.17 – 31.3.17 

7 weeks & 4 days = £88.14 

Summer Term 
18.4.17 -26.5.17 
5 weeks & 3 days = £63.28 
 

5.6.17 – 21.7.17 

7 weeks = £79.10 

Class Dojo Winners 
 
 

This year the staff and children at St Jude’s are working together to develop our ‘Growth Mindset’. We will be further  
improving our resilience and ability to learn from mistakes, increasing our focus and determination towards achieving those  
particularly challenging tasks, and taking inspiration from our peers’ achievements and skills. The children can now win Dojo 
Points for all these reasons, as well as for following our all important Golden Rules. We at St Jude’s now expect great lining up, 
sitting quietly in assembly and showing respect to those around us and these behaviour choices are no longer rewarded through 
Class Dojo. Let’s grow together! 
      
Individual Winners: Evi with 139 Dojo Points. Evi already had 89 points in the bank from the shortened last week of the 
academic year and has added significantly to this in the rollover week this week. Evi has been noticed for his conscientious  
attitude towards his classmates and the active listening he displays at all times. What a great start to the year, Evi.  
Congratulations! 
  
Class Winner: Class 6 with 2,715 Dojo Points. Again, benefiting from the rollover from the last academic year, Class 6 have 
made a fantastic start to life at the top of the school and Miss Douch and Miss Heron are very impressed. Special mention to 
Dennis who won the first ‘Inspired’ Dojo Point in Class 6, clearly being motivated by the success of those around him. Well done 
team! 
 

Top Scores:  
 Class 1: Eden with 32 Dojo Points,  
Class 2: Isaac T with 27 Dojo Points,  
Class 3: Josiah with 54 Dojo Points,  
Class 4: Isaac and  
Teresa with 28 Dojo Points,  
Class 5: Jay and Maya with 65 Dojo Points,  
Class 6: Evi with 139 Dojo Points 

  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
To further improve our children’s health and safety at 
the start of the day, we will now expect them to line 
up outside their classroom door in the Key Stage 1 
playground at 8.50am. This will be signified by the 
first of two ringing bells. The adult on duty will then 
encourage parents and children to line up outside 
their classroom door in readiness for 8.55 and the 
start of the day. A second bell will be rung at 8.55, 
when teachers and children will then make their way 
in to class and register. 
 
We understand that the children and parents have 
between 8.40 and 8.50 to be in the playground and 
appreciate it is a good time to meet and talk with 
friends. We must now ask that: 
 
¶ The climbing frame is not used during this 

time. 
¶ Children do not engage in running games  
¶ during this time. 
¶ Children go straight to their lines when the first 

bell rings at 8.50am. 
 
We thank you for your support in helping us to make 
our Key Stage 1 playground even safer. 
 
Mr Winn 


